
 

CALL FOR PAPERS & PRESENTATIONS 

2023 Ste. Genevieve History Conference 

September 16, 2023 

The Foundation for Restoration of Ste. Genevieve will host a one-day Ste. Genevieve History 

Conference on Saturday, September 16, 2023. People researching topics on Ste. Genevieve area 

history from pre-European settlement to modern times are encouraged to submit proposals for 

presentations 

The presentations will be limited to 50 minutes maximum. Capabilities for Power Point 

presentations will be available. Proposals must include a 100–200-word description of the 

presentation and the following information: title of the presentation, name of the presenter, 

institutional affiliation, email address, phone, fax number, and brief curriculum vitae, all 

integrated into a single file, preferably in MS-Word. Send proposals by email attachment to 

ffrsg67@gmail.com or mail to the Foundation for Restoration of Ste. Genevieve, PO Box 88, Ste. 

Genevieve, MO 63670. Should you have questions, call Bob Mueller at 573-883-3290 or email 

muellerrj13@yahoo.com 

Proposals must be received no later than June 1, 2023. Proposals selected for the conference 

will be announced by July 1, 2023. 

The presenters are invited to all conference-related events free of charge.  

Visit the Foundation’s website at http://www.historicstegen.org or http://www.visitstegen.com 

for information on Ste. Genevieve. 
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